
 

 
 
 

 

Year 3 - Holi Festival 
Friday 7th February 2025  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This half term, your children have learnt about the Hindu festival of Holi.  We intend to conclude 
this learning on Friday.   

We are really pleased that a parent, who practices Hinduism, has agreed to come and talk to the 
children about her experiences of Holi.  After the talk, the children will have the opportunity to re-
enact paint throwing; which typically features during Holi festivities. 

On Friday morning, PE will be taught to year 3 (we are unable to teach PE on Wednesday this week 
as the classes will not be taught by their class teachers on that day).   

Therefore, we would like to request that year 3 wear old clothes and shoes suitable for both 
physical activity and paint throwing on Friday.  The paint is non-toxic and intended for throwing 
but we cannot guarantee that staining won’t occur.   

We would greatly appreciate a contribution of 50p towards the cost of the paint.  This can be 
paid on Scopay or brought into school in a named envelope. 

If there are any concerns, or if you do not want your child to take art in the paint throwing, please 
let your child’s teacher know.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

The Year 3 Team 

 
Holi Festival 

Friday 7th February 2025 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________   Class: _______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Holi Festival 
    
I enclose the 50p    Cash                Online payment *  
 
 
Signed by parent…………………..…………..………  PRINT NAME:………………………………………  
 
Date:……………………… 

 
Please return the reply slip and payment to school by Friday 7th February 2025.  

* To save us administration time, if you have ticked the box above, please do ensure that you 
make the online payment. 
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